May 11, 1934

Meeting was called to order by the president, Thomas Iseri.

Minutes of the previous meeting were read and approved.

The report was given on the dance, financially we came out ahead.

The report was made on the board meeting which was held at Auburn, the subject discussed was that the San Francisco be the permanent national headquarters of the National Citizens League.

The League will give a motion picture show, the place has not yet been definitely decided, but Toshio Naito was appointed to see about a hall. Frank Natsuhara was appointed on the committee to see about the stencils and mimeograph.

A suggestion was made that circulars be given to persons living in each locality and that person in turn pass it on to the neighbors.

A suggestion was made that instead of having the usual annual picnic we have something different, such as an excursion, which we are planning to hold between the middle of August and the San Francisco Convention.

A motion was made and seconded that we have excursion the latter part of August instead of the picnic. Motion carried.

James Yasumura appointed to take care of the ship.
Min Okura -- Music.
Koko Tsujikawa-- Tickets.

A letter from the San Francisco Citizens League was read telling about the coming convention. Those wishing to go the to the convention must report to them before June 15.

Those wishing to subscribe to either the Japanese-American Courier or the Pacific Citizens, the subscriptions will be taken by the officers of the Valley Civic League.

motion was made and seconded that we adjourn. Motion carried.

Thomas Isera President.

Attest:

Lako Tenjikawa Secretery.